
HAVE YOUR SAY! 
TDSB MULTI-YEAR STRATEGIC 
PLAN RENEWAL 2023-2027 

TDSB is Renewing its Multi-Year Strategic Plan 
All members of the TDSB school community are invited to Have Your Say!  

We encourage you to take advantage of the opportunities to contribute to the conversation. 
Learn more at: www.tdsb.on.ca/MYSPRenewal 

Ward 4 Trustee Matias de Dovitiis and Ward 6 Trustee Liban Hassan,  
invite you to a virtual Ward Forum to provide your input into the TDSB’s renewed Multi-Year 

Strategic Plan. 

Thursday, September 28, 2023, 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM via ZOOM 

Please REGISTER HERE to let us know you will be attending and if you require any 
accommodation to participate in this discussion. Please note, this meeting is specifically 

only for parents/guardians and caregivers in TDSB Wards 4 and 6. There will be additional 
meetings held by the other wards. Thank you! 

 
 

    

 

 

 

Trustee Matias de Dovitiis 
Ward 4 Humber River - Black Creek 

Matias.deDovitiis@tdsb.on.ca 
 

Trustee Liban Hassan 
Ward 6 York South-Weston 
Liban.Hassan@tdsb.on.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/MYSPRenewal
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJMqHjV0gTwZSRJ46Kkxlq6e4nyKy82_tL6jal45N21tfqcQ/viewform

